[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Mr Hodgson

2024/0012/P

I was horrified to learn about the above project and the fact that no proper consultation was carried out. Many thanks for bringing this to my attention.

I strongly object on the grounds of disruption and intrusion of privacy of the direct neighbours.

Goldhurst Terrace has a permanent shortage of parking spaces. The entire project sounds like a nightmare for the entire area.

I would ask for an extension of deadline to the consultation.

Regards

Helen Orkin 144 Goldhurst Terrace London NW6 3HP